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OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

Memorandum
To: Board Members
From: Richard C. Loeb /@/ E
! Leadership Team
Mark Kaszniak

Subject: Board Action Report — Notation Item 2015-14

Date: April 2, 2015

On March 31, 2015, the Board approved Notation Item 2015-14, thereby designating
Recommendation 2010-07-1-CT-UR3, to the American Society of Mechanical Engineers (from
the Kleen Energy Investigation), with the status Open — Unacceptable Response.

Voting Summary — Notation Item 2015-14

Disposition: APPROVED
Disposition date: March 31, 2015

Approve Disapprove Calendar Not Date
Participating
R. Moure-Eraso X 3/31/2015
M. Griffon X 3131/2015
M. Ehrlich X 3/31/2015
R. Engler X 3/31/2015



